
 

 

March 18, 2020 

 

To our valued patients:  

The health and well-being of our patients, families, staff, and community is our 
top priority, now and always.  Seeing a dentist regularly is a vital investment for 
your general health.   

We want to assure you that we are taking continuous steps to ensure that our 
office remains a safe place for every patient.  It is important for you to know that 
dentists are experts in infection control, trained to prevent the spread of 
infectious diseases.  The precautions we take every day will also help prevent the 
spread of the Coronavirus. 

In response to the Coronavirus pandemic, we are closely following and adhering 
to precautions advised by the Centers for Disease Control (CBC), the 
Massachusetts Department of Health and the American Dental Association.  
These recommendations have advised us to close our dental practice, effective 
Thursday March 19th-April 6.  The doctor will be on call in the event of a true 
dental emergency.  Should you require emergency dental care, please call our 
office emergency line at 978-882-1376.  The doctor will return your call.   

By taking these extraordinary precautions, we can make a difference in helping to 
preserve a limited supply of personal protective equipment critical for emergency 
dental care and frontline healthcare personnel responding to the pandemic.  If 
you have a non-urgent appointment scheduled with us during this period, our 
office will contact you to reschedule your appointment.   

Please stay safe and healthy 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Spiro Saati D.M.D. 


